
 

 

 
 
 

Tuesday 7 January 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Key Stage 4 Choices Evening - Thursday 16th January from 5 - 6.30pm 
 
I am writing to invite you to our Key Stage 4 Choices Evening on Thursday 16th January 
at 5.00pm.  Attendance at this event is essential to enable parents and carers to best 
support their child as they make the transition towards Year 10 and the start of Key 
Stage 4 study.  It is vital all students attend. 
 
Students will be given their KS4 Course guide for September 2025 next week and an 
electronic copy will also be sent out via ClassCharts to parents/carers. This will contain 
information on the upcoming choices process and the courses we are able to offer at 
KS4 from September 2025. I would advise reading this booklet through before 
attending the evening as this will help you and your child consider the information in 
advance and then ask relevant questions to you when in attendance.  
 
The evening will start with a presentation at 5.00pm in the Hall where information 
about the choices process for the remainder of the year will be explained. You will 
then be able to peruse our subject stands in the sports hall until 6.30pm and talk to 
our teachers to find out more about the wide variety of courses we are able to offer. 
This will mean that your child can make their informed preferences of subjects to study 
by 10th February 2025.  
 
Please ensure you indicate your intentions to attend the evening by clicking the 
following link:  https://forms.office.com/e/bqgCy1quuK .  Note that in the absence of 
a parent/carer being able to attend, we encourage students to attend with a suitable 
alternative adult, or as a last resort, by themselves. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 16th January 2025. Please ensure you are 
considerate of our neighbours if driving and parking for the event. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Miss S Martin 
Assistant Head Teacher 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/bqgCy1quuK

